
 

Northeastern New York Chapter Report for
HPS Society Year 2021-2022

General Information
Official Year: August - July 
  
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 1285 
Latham, NY 12110-1285 
NENYHPSsecretary@gmail.com 
  
Dues Information: 
Full Member: $15.00 
Associate: n/a 
Student: n/a 
Emeritus: n/a 
Life: n/a 
Affiliate: n/a 
Chapter Funds as of 1 May: Between $1,000 and $10,000 
  
Charter Date: June 1960 
  
Science Teacher Workshop? no 
  
Collaboration with other societies? yes 
Collaborations: Our collaboration partner has been the Northeastern New York Chapter of the
American Nuclear Society (ANS). It is a common practice to extend invitations to both memberships
for each chapter's technical presentations, and periodically we host a meeting together. 
  
Website: http://hpschapters.org/neny/ 

Chapter Leadership & Officers
President: Andrew McUmber 
President-elect: Vacant 
Secretary: Hanna Bunting 



Secretary: Hanna Bunting 
Treasurer: Henry Harrington Jr. 
Council Member: Cynthia Costello (non-HPS) 
Council Member: Alexander Damiani 
Council Member: Heidi Voelk 
Past President: Ilham Almahamid 
HPS Director: Jama Vanhorne-Sealy 
Admissions Chairperson: VACANT (non-HPS) 
Affiliates Chair: VACANT (non-HPS) 
Affiliates Director: VACANT (non-HPS) 
ANS Liaison: VACANT (non-HPS) 
Central Council Member: VACANT (non-HPS) 
Education Chair: VACANT (non-HPS) 
Web Site Editor: VACANT (non-HPS) 
Treasurer-elect: VACANT (non-HPS) 
Secretary-elect: VACANT (non-HPS) 

Director Liaison: Jama Vanhorne-Sealy

Chapter Incorporation & Exempt Status
Applied for Incorporation? no 
  
Applied for an Employer Identification Number? yes 
Applied to IRS for Tax Exemption? no 
IRS tax exemption granted? 
  
Insurance? no 
  
Willing to share IRS paperwork? yes 

Chapter Membership & Certifications
HPS Members: 10 
non-Members: 20 
Total: 30 
  
ABHP Certified: 6 
NRRPT Certified: 0 

Meetings/Activities: Meetings/Activities 
(Aug-22 to Jul-23)
No meetings reported.



Comments
Primary challenge facing the chapter is growing a membership with an interest in participating in 
operating the chapter. Furthermore, due to constraints imposed by COVID-19 pandemic, no live
meetings took place in this period.

 

 

This Chapter report was created on 15 August 2022 by Andrew McUmber.


